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NEW YORK - JAPAN

Virtual Language Lab with 
Matsumoto University students 

(Fall 2022)
Meet with Japanese students from Matsumoto University in Japan during the online tutoring 
session at LaGuardia. The Language Lounge will take place from 7:30am to 8:30pm every 
Wednesday in Fall 2022. This is a great opportunity to learn more about Japan and practice your 
Japanese.


• Date: Every Wednesday in Fall 2022 (between Wed, September 28 and Wed, December 7, 2022)

• Time: 7:30pm-8:30pm (in New York time)

• Place: Zoom (Register at https://bit.ly/VLabMatsumotoFall2022) 

• Contact: Ed Agosto (eagosto@lagcc.cuny.edu) or Tomonori Nagano (tnagano@lagcc.cuny.edu)
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